
 

Attention Texas Agents! 
Effective: September 15, 2021 at 12pm 

 
The weather has subsided; therefore we are lifting the coverage 

moratorium in the State of Texas. 
 

We are not requiring vehicle inspections in order to bind, 
reinstate and renew comprehensive and collision coverage. 

 
Thank you for your continued business! 

 
Your friends at: 

American Access Casualty Company 
 
 
 
 

 
Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or 
Marketing Department at: (888) 663-5443 


